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Learning together. Achieving together. 
 

8th December 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL CHESTER ZOO VISIT 
 

 
After completing a Free Ticket application for Chester Zoo (kindly sent to us by one of our parents), 
we are pleased to inform you that our application was successful.  The whole school has free entry 
to Chester Zoo on Tuesday 30th January 2024. 
 
The children will be taking part in age-appropriate workshops (chargeable) that will take place 
throughout the day – workshops include: Evolution, Winnie’s Wildlife Wish, Living Things & their 
Habitats, Around the World, Rainforests and Nutrition and Digestion. 
 
As we have received free entry for all the children the educational visit will cost £7.73 per child which 
includes the cost of the workshops and coach.  The children will leave school at approximately 
9.30am and will return to school by approximately 2.45pm.  Although there is no obligation to 
contribute this money, I am afraid the visit cannot go ahead unless parents are willing to make this 
voluntary contribution.  On application to the Head Teacher, charges may be waived or reduced 
under certain circumstances. 
 
You can either pre-order a packed lunch for your child using SchoolGrid (only a packed lunch option 
will be available), or please ensure that your child brings a packed lunch with them on the day (no 
glass bottles). For the trip they may also wish to bring an extra drink and snack for the afternoon. 
This will all need to be bought in a small rucksack type bag that can be carried over both shoulders. 
The children will be carrying this bag around with them during the day.  
 
Children will need to wear school uniform, have a suitable coat and sensible shoes for walking around 
the zoo.  
 
Please use the SchoolMoney facility to pay and give consent for your child to go on this trip. 
Payment due by 19th January 2024 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
S J Talbot 
 
Simon Talbot 
Head Teacher 


